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To serve, to lead, and to love.

October 20th, 2023

Bautista Memorial Scholarship
6425 SHarlem Ave

Chicago, IL 60638
Dear Friends at Bautista Memorial Scholarship,

For over a century, St. Ann School has worked in partnership with families, communities, and friends like you to open

doors and provide opportunities for students from Pilsen and Chicago’s near southwest neighborhoods. Today, we

~ continueourcommitment to the Catholic school families from Pilsen and Chicago's near southwest neighborhoods,
and we are even more dedicated to empowering our preschool-8th grade students while they reach their full

academic, physical, social, and spiritual potential at St. Ann School.

Thank you for your generous donation to St. Ann School of $8,000 on October 15th, 2023.

Currently, 92% of our families rely on some form of financial aid support to cover the cost of tuition and school fees.
We cannot emphasize enough how much of an impact your support has made. Your donation not only sustains the
students at St. Ann, but also enables them to flourish. This impact is seen through the percentage of St. Ann
students who go on to have successful high school and college careers, as well as through the lasting community
they make throughout their time at St. Ann, best articulated by one of our recent graduates:

“Attending Saint Ann has been such a blessing and | am so thankful for all | have learned from my
classmates, my teachers, and this entire school community. This school teaches us all how to serve,

lead, and love, with Christ as our model. | will remember these core values for the rest of my life, and
do my best to exemplify them in all that 1 do.’

- Itzel Rivera, Class of 2023 Graduate

Thank you for your role in advancing the mission of St. Ann School. We remain incredibly grateful and humbled by
___the generosity we have received to ensure the future success of St. Ann and our students as we move forwardinto
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Sincerely,
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Director of Advancement

McKenna Corrigan
Principal

St. Ann School is a tax exempt 501(c)(3) organization. No goods or services were provided as a result of this contribution. The full
amount of this gift is deductible for federal income tax purposes to the extent allowable by law. Please retain this letter for tax
purposes and consult your tax advisor if you have any questions.



